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Resident 
«Situs_Addr_1» 
«Situs_Addr_2» 
 
Subject: Well Construction Project at Cresta Park 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Sacramento County Water Agency would like to express our sincere apologies for the 
unsightly condition of the Cresta Park construction site and to assure residents that we are taking 
every step necessary, within our authority, to fully restore and improve Cresta Park to better than 
its preexisting condition.  
 
Due to the unusually rainy weather this spring, the drilling contractor was unable to finish their 
site cleanup and sod installation as soon as we had anticipated. The Water Agency is requiring 
the contractor’s full and timely commitment to finishing the remaining contract items. The Water 
Agency expects the drilling contractor to finish the remaining items and fully restore the site 
within the next two weeks.   
 
The Water Agency has also prepared another contract to make landscape improvements that 
include wrought iron fencing around the new well site, a new concrete driveway, replacement of 
the asphalt adjacent to the tennis courts, planting of new shrubs in new flowerbeds and placing 
mow strips around the old and new well site. The project will go out to bid before the end of this 
month with construction estimated to commence sometime in June.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 875-6896. 

 
Dave Thompson 
Assistant Civil Engineer 
Sacramento County Water Agency 
 
 
cc: John Coppola (DWR) 

Dave Underwood (DWR) 
Dave Zuccaro (DWR) 
Susan Peters (Supervisor, District 3) 
Pat Fenwick (Arden Park Recreation and Park District Manager) 

 
“Managing Tomorrow’s Water Today” 




